
15th September 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
It has been a great start in Reception and everyone has enjoyed making new friends. 
This week we have been reading and writing our new sounds in Read, Write Inc. In maths, we 
have been using cubes to complete patterns. 

Starting School 

Phonics 
This week we learnt the sounds d, t, i, a, and m. Click on the sounds below to practise reading 
the sounds at home. 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6ma2z99k/oXiAKg4I
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7keld6ic/gshDAaML
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/lU1AprvG/UFNIeCZA


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read the story ‘Elmer’ and 
understand why we are special, 
just like Elmer. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We learn to compare size. We will use the vo-
cabulary: big, small, bigger, smaller. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

before              patchwork  
 

lifted 
 

different           herd  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about why we are special and 
what it means to belong to our families and 
school. 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will learn about the artist Yinka Shonibare 
and draw circles to represent our families. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Messages 
Please make sure all of your child’s 
uniform is labelled clearly with their 
name.   
 
PE will be every Thursday.  
Please send your child to school in their school 
uniform with their PE kit to get changed into at 
school. 


